
The Official Education Partner of The Trust

Share Your
Story
We’d love to hear from you about your education journey!
Please click here to complete the form to share any of your
education highlights or achievements thus far, or tips/advice
to help other former players as they pursue their educational
goals. Thank you!

T R U S T  S C H O L A R S H I P  N E W S
The next Trust Scholarship
application period opens in
September and will cover 2025
enrollment starting with
January 2025. Schedule an
appointment now with your
AthLife Advisor to get started on
the process.

Please send your tuition invoice to
scholarship@playerstrust.com before
the end of your current term of
enrollment. You can find your tuition bill
in your student portal or contact your
school’s financial office. Please allow two
weeks or more for the Trust to process
the payment. 

If you recently applied for the
scholarship during the Summer
application period, award
notifications are scheduled for
Friday, July 26th via an email from
The Trust. Make sure you check
your email and if awarded, accept
your award. 

Tips for Successful
Online Learning

Review your syllabus, list assignments in your calendar or planner, and set
reminders; be proactive and reach out to your professors with any
questions. 
Try time blocking or another time management technique to balance your
class assignments with your other responsibilities.
Confirm that you have all the resources you need for online learning, such
as a working computer, webcam, access to the internet, and required
software programs.
Review your school’s online learning platform, practice video chats,
download materials, or other computer activities so that you are prepared
for your online class. 

Summer 2024

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc50h1_qlEVbKQYkVFzRd_Pjl51ixowDh9I3WIf2oZSMQqCKw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://athlife.com/athlife-advisor-scheduling/
mailto:scholarship@playerstrust.com
http://instagram.com/athlifeinc
http://www.linkedin.com/company/athlife-inc-

